
Danesbury Position Statement

The PCT currently commissions 18 beds at Danesbury unit which offers a home for long term residents and respite care for those patients living at home.

In line with good practice the PCT is required to regularly review and assess those patients who receive long term services from our care staff. In light of this requirement the PCT in partnership with Adult Care Services and respite users have been reviewing the individual care needs of all respite patients and their carers.

No changes to current respite services will be made whilst these reviews are ongoing. Should any change be proposed in the future there would of course be an appropriate consultation process.

The PCT apologies for any distress or confusion that may have arisen during this process
